
PTOPTO
· Opportunities to volunteer at any or all of our events both during and after school hours
(non-members cannot volunteer due to insurance liability issues) and the ability to earn
volunteer points to be able to attend field day.
· The ability to participate in our monthly business meetings and vote on any issues presented
· A PTO Volunteer shirt (or 2 for a family membership) if you sign up by October 1st. 

On behalf of the Dwight D. Eisenhower Elementary PTO, we would like to welcome you to the
2023-2024 school year.  We are excited and hope you will join us as we kick off a new year.  PTO
is about building community, supporting the school, and providing enjoyment to our children 
 There are so many ways to get involved and have fun doing it!



Your PTO membership includes:




Join Today

$12 for one membership or $18 for a family membership 

Meetings will be held on the 2nd Monday of each month

Memberships can be purchased on line:
https://my.cheddarup.com/c/membership-drive-school-year-2023-2024

Any questions, let us know: dwightdeisenhowepto@gmail.com

Thank
you!

https://my.cheddarup.com/c/membership-drive-school-year-2023-2024

